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Comments: To the U.S. Forest Service, 

 

As someone who has enjoyed snowshoeing Holland Lake Falls trail for several years, I oppose the proposal to

expand Holland Lake Lodge. Large companies have already created crowded and commercial opportunities in

the Flathead, Mission and Missoula valleys. The Swan Valley is a final refuge where people can find peace and

quiet, away from the crowds. I support capitalism, but not everything has to be commercialized. 

 

If POWDR wants to build a resort, there are plenty of private properties for them to develop without ruining  a

commonly held piece of national forest that many enjoy. 

 

-M.S. Sacry 


